
From: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 10:13 PM 
To: SOS - VSARA State Records Management <SOS.RIM@vermont.gov> 
Cc: D. S. >; Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: State Archives Licensing  
 
Hello, 
 
There seems to be some confusion regarding a request for public records made to our office by David 
Shaddy (cc'ed). Attached please find Mr. Shaddy's original request and our response. For further 
context, a related request by Mr. Shaddy and our response deal with the transfer of licensing 
responsibility to OPR. Finally, I have attached additional correspondence between Mr. Shaddy and me 
regarding the history of this transfer. 
 
I hope that is helpful. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Charity R. Clark 
Chief of Staff 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05609 
802-828-3171 
 




